
 
 

Highway District No. 1 Board of Commissioners is now accepting resumes/applications for the 

position of Director of Highways.  A class A CDL is required, you will need to pass a drug test and 

you must live within 1 hour response time of the office.  

You can find the full job description either at www.hwd1.org or by contacting the Clerk at 208-278-

3041, by email at hwd1@fmtc.com or at the office located at 3890 NW 1st Avenue, New Plymouth 

Idaho; the deadline to submit your resume and application is May 1, 2024.  The Highway District is 

an equal opportunity employer. 
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